
High  Representative
congratulates Yom Kippur

On the occasion of Yom Kippur, the holiest day in Judaism,
High Representative Christian Schmidt extends his greetings to
members of the Jewish Community in BiH.

“I  congratulate  the  Jewish  fellow  citizens  in  Bosnia-
Herzegovina on Yom Kippur, the high festival of atonement.

May  this  day  of  antonment  be  a  day  of  remembrance  and
preparation for everyone in Bosnia and Herzegovina. All of us,
being  Jewish,  Muslim,  Christian  or  other,  need  to  work
together for peace and reconciliation.

G’mar chatima tova!”
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